
 
June 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

It is our pleasure to welcome you and your child to 4th grade.  To help prepare your child for the upcoming 

school year, we have compiled a list of items that will be needed in September. Please try your best to 

purchase these items prior to the first day of 4th grade.  
 

• Earbuds or headphones for Chrome Books in a Ziplock bag with your child’s name  

• 1 box of crayons (24 Count) 

• 1 box of colored pencils (24 Count) 

• 1 zippered pencil pouch (not a box) 

• 1 package of loose-leaf paper 

• 1 package of 3 x 5 index cards with lines 

• 5 packages of pencils with erasers (Sharpen at home if possible) 

• 1 package of eraser tops to go on top of pencils 

• 1 pack of four highlighters for pencil pouch 

• 2 packs of glue sticks for pencil pouch 

• 1 pair of scissors for pencil pouch 

• 1 small pencil sharpener for pencil pouch 

• 2 packs of dry erase markers for pencil pouch 

• 1 BLUE pocket folder – Label: Social Studies 

• 1 YELLOW pocket folder – Label: Science 

• 1 RED pocket folder – Label: ELA 

• 1 GREEN pocket folder – Label: Math 

• 2 Composition notebooks (1 Label: Social Studies, 1 label: Science) 

• Free Reading Book 

• Optional: disinfectant wipes to clean desks 
 

Please be aware that as the year progresses, your child may need to replace some supplies as 

they run out. We have a working snack in the morning. You may send a quick and healthy snack with 

your child on the first day of school along with a water bottle. We look forward to meeting your child in 

September! 
 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Bender sbender@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 

Mrs. Jennings kjennings@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us  

Mrs. Miller rmiller1@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us 
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